Peggy Schramm
1335 N. Jackson St.
Waukegan, IL 60085.1858

March 12, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

| am writing to concerning the case of animal cruelty inselving a starved, frozen,
and chained dog. You are no doubt aware of this story by now and have
probably received a lot of letters asking for the maximum punishment of the two
people involved. Please add my name to the list of people who want justice for
this poor innocent animal. The “people” involved in this deserve much more than
the max punishment for this heinous crime. Imagine being chained outside in
freezing weather with no food or water while two losers sit inside a nice warm
house with plenty of food and water never giving a thought to you sitting outside
dying. They are scum and deserve the worst you can give them.

| am begging you to please make sure that you do everything in your power to
set an example that this sort of thing will not be tolerated. You are in a position
to show people that cruelty to animals should is not only iliegal but also immoral,
and no one should ever be able to walk free after committing a crime so cruel
and disgusting. To think that anyone could sit back and watch this happen is
horrifying. Please, please, please make sure this poor animal gets some sort of
justice. It may be too late for him, but at least we could rest assured knowing
that the criminals will be punished.

Thank you for your consideration and for helping animais.

incerely,

Peggy Schramm






